'Adventurous risk takers; persistent focussed achievement'

22nd July 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers of prospective students

RE: 2025 Manurewa Intermediate School Enrolments

Next year your child will attend intermediate and this pack holds a lot of information that is very important and relevant to the process of enrolling and what it is we have to offer your child. I encourage you to go through the pack and get your child's enrolment underway as soon as possible. In this pack you will find the following:

- The School Prospectus
- General Information Booklet
- Official School Enrolment Form and other forms to <u>complete and return</u>: Student Profile Sheet (your child completes and returns <u>with enrolment form</u>), Student Health Record; Cyber Safety Use Agreement; Iosis Social Workers In Schools Consent Form; Mana Health Clinic; Dental Permission.
- The following individual inserts: 2025 Enrolment Timeline (which details all relevant information regarding the in-zone and out-of-zone enrolment processes); Uniform Standards Information Sheet (and Uniform Fliers from the stockists), MI Whānau Day invitation flier

Please complete and sign the green coloured A3 sized Enrolment Form, Student Profile Sheet, Student Health Record and Cyber Safety use agreement and send or drop off at Manurewa Intermediate School (76 Russell Road, Manurewa) or return it to your child's primary school (if in zone) and we can collect it.

We welcome visits to our school at any time, over and above the set induction dates, so please feel free to do so. You are also more than welcome to meet with myself or any other leadership staff. So once again, please feel free to do this by contacting our school office (09 266 8268) or emailing me (iain@manurewaint.school.nz) to make an appointment.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in helping us with our 2024 enrolment process. The more organised we all are the more effective our 2025 organisation for our students will be! The tear off enrolment acceptance flier will be mailed to you once enrolment is confirmed.

Yours sincerely

Iain Taylor Principal